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PMA and ILWU Provide Update on Contract Talks 

SAN FRANCISCO (July 11, 2014) – The International Longshore and Warehouse Union (ILWU) and the 

Pacific Maritime Association (PMA) today issued the following statement: 

The parties have resumed negotiations following a three-day break during which the ILWU was engaged 

in an unrelated negotiation in the Pacific Northwest. We plan on negotiating into the weekend. 

Although there is currently no contract in place, both parties have pledged to keep cargo moving. 

The PMA and ILWU are negotiating a new contract covering nearly 20,000 longshore workers at 29 West 

Coast ports. 
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